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Thank you for all your support this term. From a personal perspective, I can’t 

believe it’s the end of my first term at Court Fields already. I’ve been inspired 

by the community at Court Fields and am looking forward to working with you 

all over the coming months.

As you know, our key focus for all students is to Achieve, Belong and 

Participate during their time with us at Court Fields School.

There are a number of ways in which this manifests and one of these is 

rewarding and recognising students, and groups of students for their 

achievements across lessons, terms and the whole year.
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This year there will be some changes to how this looks and feels for you and your children, as 

we seek to increase our rewards and the celebration for students making positive choices. 

During our end of term celebration assemblies, we will be celebrating the following;

• Students with regular attendance and those who have improved their attendance

• 100% Positive (zero behaviour points)

• Great effort in subjects

• Outstanding progress in subjects

• Most improved in subjects

• Tutee of the term (awarded by tutors to two of their tutor group each term)

• Excellent average attendance across the term (Tutor Group prize) in each Year Group

• Most positive points per tutor group in each year group

• Tutor group quiz winners in each year group
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As in previous years we will also run focus fortnight rewards at four points through the year. In 

January there will be a focus fortnight on attendance, this will be repeated in May. This is to allow 

anyone the chance of being recognised for their effort in attending over short periods, well as the 

termly and yearly recognition. We all understand the academic and social benefits of good school 

attendance and so we celebrate overall attendance, improved attendance and periods of good 

attendance in order to enable a wide range of students to be recognised. 

There will also be two ‘focus fortnights’ based around good behaviour. We recognise that every child 

has the right to attend disruption free lessons, and anyone who is positively contributing to this also 

deserves to be recognised. These rewards also go alongside our overall and improvement in 

behaviour awards.

We look forward to a celebratory end to the term and to enabling our students to end 2023 with 

further enriching experiences at Court Fields School.

Thank you again for your support. Mr Whelan


	Slide 1: Parent Update on Rewards December 2023
	Slide 2: Rewards – Christmas 2023
	Slide 3: Rewards – Christmas 2023
	Slide 4: Rewards – Christmas 2023

